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The Commission on Diversity and Racial Equality (CODRE) has been working 

closely with University HR to develop and finalize informational and training 

material for search committee members. This material will address matters of 

diversity, equity, and recruitment of candidates from underrepresented groups. 

The material will be in the form of training modules as well as web-based  

presentations.  
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